

Published Semi-Monthly By The Rotary Club of Greenville, S.C. Box 3537, Greenville, S.C. 29608

Issue Date	December 23, 2004
Next Meeting	December 28, 2004
Meeting Place	Gold Room

DECEMBER 28 PROGRAM



In The Nutcracker Mood

This holiday production brings you many of your favorite holiday songs such as Spike Jones' "All I want for Christmas is my Two Front Teeth",

"Rudolph the Red-Nose Reindeer" and "Rockin' Around the Christmas Tree" performed by beautifully crafted marionettes. The trick marionettes, always an integral part of Mountain Marionettes' productions, perform to a very special rendition of The Nutcracker by the incomparable Glenn Miller Orchestra.

Mountain Marionettes is a full time, professional puppet company based in Cedar Mountain, NC, specializing in *the Art of the Marionette*. Performed by master puppeteer Susan VandeWeghe, **Mountain Marionettes'** productions feature short strung marionettes with the puppeteer in full view of the audience in a fast-paced variety format.

PROPOSED NEW MEMBERS

Jerry E. Hunter, Jr., Pro-Action, Inc., Manager- Marketing and Business Development, Classification: Business Development, Sponsors: Myles Golden and Dean Livingston.

Victoria C. Kirby, Focus Business Solutions, Owner, Classification: Strategic Business Consulting, Sponsors: Myles Golden and Rush Wilson III.

James J. O'Connor, Retired from Michelin, Human Resources Manager, Classification: Human Resources, Sponsors: Jerry Gibbins and Calder Ehrmann.

Givens B. Stewart, Colliers Keenan Goldsmith, Commercial Real Estate Developer, Classification: Commercial Real Estate, Sponsors: Rush Wilson III and Kitty Allen.

Did you know? You can make up meetings by e-mail. Go to our club website at www.greenvillerotary.org for instructions.

The Missing Persons Report that has appeared in past bulletins can be found on the Greenville rotary website.

The Greenville Rotarian

Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Greenville, South Carolina Organized January 7, 1916

Volume 50, No. 47, December 23, 2004

Glenn Estess, RI President William Boyd, District Governor

Frank Kolb, President Beth Padgett, Secretary
Randy Bell, President-Elect David Karr, Treasurer

Jeremy Elliott, Bulletin Editor

The Greenville Rotarian (USPS 576760) is published twice a month by The Rotary Club of Greenville, P.O. Box 3537, Greenville, SC 29608. Periodical postage paid at Greenville, SC, post office. Subscription cost is \$2.50. POSTMASTER: Send address changes to Vickie Pittman, The Greenville Rotary Club, P.O. Box 3537, Greenville, SC 29608.

FROM THE PRESIDENT — Frank Kolb

I hope many of you will be able to attend our next meeting. Please bring children, grandchildren and any other members of your family who can come. Kelle Corvin has put together an outstanding program for this meeting and I feel that it will be enjoyable not only for children but also for the young in heart.

I appreciate the great job Bob Hughes did on our last program. I particularly appreciate the work that he and many others have done and continue to do to make Greenville both a quality place to live and also a place of beauty. The people of Greenville have much reason to be thankful.

On a somber note, our outstanding executive assistant, Vickie Pittman, lost her mother this past week. The funeral was on Friday and I am sure we all express our sympathy to Vickie and her family.

I hope you receive this prior to Christmas as I want to wish each of you a holy Christmas and a happy holiday season. May there truly come a time of peace on earth and good will toward all!

HEALTH AND HAPPINESS

Our first **Health and Happiness Hour Reception** for the New Year for the Rotary Club of Greenville will be held **Monday January 17** from 5:30p to 7:00p at the Embassy Suites Golf Resort and Conference Center, located at 670 Verdae Blvd. The area reserved will be at the 19th Green Lounge inside the Embassy Suites. All club members in the District are welcome to visit and this event will be considered a make-up meeting.

Bring a spouse/friend/prospective member for fun and networking. There will be a cash bar and complimentary appetizers provided by the Embassy Suites. Be sure to bring your business cards.

100 YEARS OF ROTARY CELEBRATION FEBRUARY 22, 2005 RECEPTION AND DINNER PALMETTO EXPO CENTER MEMBERS AND SPOUSES INVITED MUSIC, ENTERTAINMENT, AND FOOD

Details are still being finalized, but mark the date on your calendar as you will not want to miss this once in a lifetime event.